
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Rep. Rosa DeLauro     Rep. Kay Granger  

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC, 20515    Washington, DC 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Restoration of William Cook Auditorium at Anaheim High School 

project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Anaheim Union 

High School District, located at 501 N Crescent Way, Anaheim, CA 92801. The project will be 

located at 811 W Lincoln Ave, Anaheim, CA 92805. 

 

Cook Auditorium is in desperate need of modernization and restoration, as its construction was 

prior to known health hazards associated with asbestos and recent damage to the ceiling has 

resulted in exposed rafters and the closure of the facility. Given the age of the building and 

hazards associated with disposing of asbestos, the AUHSD facilities division is requesting 

$2,000,000 for the initial planning phase of this project to better determine the scope of work 

required to restore the auditorium prior to pursuing a bond or other funds. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

______________________ 

J. Luis Correa 

Member of Congress 


